
From the producers of The Panama Deception and Coverup: Behind the Iran Contra Affair
Empowerment Projects presents

SOLDIERS SPEAK OUT

  

Providence Friends Meeting
105 North Providence Road, (Front Street and Providence Road) Media, PA  19063

Thursday, September14, 2006
6:30 pm Reception  • 7:00 pm Movie

Donations will be used to distribute Soldiers Speak Out

Meet the
Academy
Award
winning
director of
SOLDIERS
SPEAK
OUT

Thursday,
Sept. 14.
6:30 pm
Music
Food

Movies
Child Care

As part of the
Friendly Film
series, the
Providence
Meeting Peace &
Social Action
Committee,
together with the
American Friends
Service
Committee, is
sponsoring a
showing of two
short
documentaries:
Soldiers Speak
Out and Is War
the Answer?

Soldiers Speak Out, is a
half-hour documentary that
sheds light on the growing
anti-war movement within
the U.S. military. Barbara
Trent, the Academy
Award-winning producer
of the film, and
representatives from the
American Friends Service
Committee will be in
attendance and lead a
discussion afterwards. 

The second film is entitled
Is War the Answer? New
Yorkers Respond to 9/11.
It covers the response of
New Yorkers to the events
of September 11.  It runs
approximately 40 minutes
and is quite haunting and
beautiful.


